
The Nene Education Trust is committed to creating a 

safe teaching and learning environment in its academies.   

The Trust recognises the impact that the effective and safe 

use of educational technology can have to enhance teach-

ing and learning in the classroom and at home.   

Our intention is that technology used across the Trust will 

enhance and not hinder the working practices of staff and 

students. 

 

As a parent  of a child in one of our schools we ask you to 

support us in ensuring that our students are kept safe and 

protected at all times.   

 

We understand that when supporting learning at home this 

can be rather challenging.  

 

All you can do is your best and your best is good enough! 

 

 

  

  
How to support your child: 

 

 Support your child as needed with accessing the rele-

vant IT systems safely at home. 

 Speak to your child’s teacher, Kerry Mills (Principal) 

or Rich Bosworth and Lucy Coleman if you have any 

problems. 

 Act as a positive role model at all times. 

 Keep login information confidential for your child  

 Inform teachers of  any inappropriate behaviour; 

 Follow the instructions given to you by Academy staff 

respecting their guidance at all times.  

 Never use any school student systems to share    

personal information such as telephone numbers, 

email addresses, or social media contacts with       

another student.   

 Never use your child’s logins to attempt to            

communicate with staff, other children or other       

parents. 
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